
 

 

The 2022 New Member’s Tea 

 

 

 

 

 

Our club has attracted twenty-one new members since 2019. But during the 

pandemic, we have not had a new members tea to welcome them. Since it is not 

all right to meet in-person, yet, we have planned a special new member’s tea, 

February  14, 2022, Valentine’s Day, at 12 Noon on ZOOM. 

Here are the details:  All new members will receive a mailed invitation (with 

goodies enclosed). They will receive their zoom link the week before the tea. 

Garden club representatives will receive an illustrated postcard with their own 

invitation (with goodies enclosed). Anyone with the link is welcome to attend the 

tea. In fact, anyone who has not attended a new member’s tea should check it 

out. But Club Officers, Committee Chairs, and Study Group chairs should attend or 

else appoint someone to represent them    

  

 

 

 


